
Donna McNeill-Hudkins <dmcneill.hudkins@gmail.com>

Fwd: Question for Trustees

1 message

Whiting Library <whitinglibrary1@gmail.com> Mon, May 23, 2022 at 4:29 PM
To: Robert Nied <robertnied2019@gmail.com>, Ed Grossman <edgrossman@hotmail.com>, poston <poston@vermontel.net>, carolyn frisa
<carolyn.frisa@gmail.com>, Donna McNeill-Hudkins <dmcneill.hudkins@gmail.com>, Lyza Gardner <lyza@lyza.com>, Rosamund Conroy
<rosamundtconroy@gmail.com>, Carrie King <whitinglibrary3@gmail.com>

Forwarding to the Trustees a public records request for information from a Chester resident. Please see the message forwarded below.


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Thomas Simmons <milburncreek@ymail.com>

Date: Fri, May 20, 2022 at 8:13 PM

Subject: Question for Trustees

To: Whiting Library <whitinglibrary1@gmail.com>


I would like this question read into the minutes, as well as the answers.

Were any of you contacted by ANY Town Official, in any way - phone, email, in person, or otherwise - prior to your
decision to pause the Drag Queen Story program, and prior to the decision to accepting the Director's resignation, in
relation to either issue?

Thank you
Thom Simmons

-- 

Deirdre Doran

Director

Whiting Library

Chester, VT 05143
www.whitinglibrary.org
802-875-2277

"Like" us on Facebook and Instagram!
Subscribe to our monthly e-newsletter!
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